

TOWN OF MONROE

PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT

7 Fan Hill Road Monroe, CT 06468 Phone: 203-452-2806 www.monroerec.org



Missy Mendygral Orosz, M.S., CPRP., CYSA
Director of Parks & Recreation

September 12, 2023

morosz@monroect.org

Dear Monroe Business Owner/Non-Profit Organization and School Groups,

Enclosed is an invitation to participate in our fourth annual "Scarecrow Contest" to benefit the Social Services Exchange Fund. We are raising money to provide scholarship funds for Monroe youth to attend the Summer Fun Days Camp program.

Your business, organization or group can display their creativity by entering a scarecrow that highlights your services/theme. The many visitors to the Great Hollow Lake section of Wolfe Park will be able to vote on their favorite scarecrow and the winning business/organization/or group will receive a complimentary picnic for the 2024 season.

Each entry will receive a stake to attach your creation and a sign will be placed in front of the scarecrow to advertise your business/organization or group. This sign and scarecrow will remain on exhibit for the duration of the contest.

We cannot wait to see what you come up with!

Sincerely yours,

Missy Mendygral Orosz

Monroe Parks and Recreation Director

203-452-2806

Connor Negri

Monroe Parks and Recreation Supervisor

203-452-2806 x 1053

William Holsworth

Director of Economic and Community Development

Wm 3. Hosward

203-452-2819